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Dear Working Partners & Valued Customers,

Spicy Greetings from Tropical Spice Garden Cooking School!

As part of our continued commitment to enhance our property and service,
the school will be closed for a renovation to replace new flooring which will
commence from 23" June to 6™ July 2017

During the renovation period, we apologize for any inconvenience and offer
our sincere thanks for your patience and support. If you have any concerns,
please e-mail us at michelle @tropicalspicegarden.com or call us 04- 8811 797

Ext:303 for any further inquiries.

Thank you again, for your patience and understanding. It is greatly
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Michelle Teh

Asst. Manager Cooking School
Tropical Spice Garden Cooking School




